
 

North Torrance  
Homeowners Association 

 
is holding its General Meeting on 

 
Thursday, October 4, 2018, 7 p.m. 

 
North High School Library 

3620 W. 182nd St. 
Torrance, 90504 

 
 

 

 

 

Featuring a  

Torrance Unified School District 

Board of Education  

Candidate Forum 
 

Invited Participants 
 

Martha Deutsch  

Jeremy L. Gerson 

James Han 

Betty Lieu 

Michael P. Wermers 

 

òBe a voice in your neighborhood, join and make a differenceó 

 

North Torrance  
Homeowners Association  

Newsletter  

President 
Marianne Hamada (top) 
 
1st Vice President  
Terry Furey (top left)                  
 
2nd Vice President 
Brandon Matson (center right) 
 
Secretary 
Rita Anderson (center left)              
  
Treasurer 
Glen Terry (bottom left)                    
 
Director at Large 
Dr. Anil Muhammed (bottom center) 
 
Director at Large 
Frances Romero (bottom right)          
 
Director at Large 
Zohra Muhammed (not pictured) 
 
Director at Large 
Kurt Weideman (not pictured)          
 
Director at Large 
Jess Negrete (not pictured) 

The North Torrance Homeowners Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; your contributions make a difference. 
PO Box 7218, Torrance, CA 90504 

Show your North Torrance Pride and Like 
us on Facebook at:   
Facebook.com/NorthTorranceHOA  

 www.ntha.org 

Fall 2018 
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Casmir Neighborhood Group Forms  
 
By Gary Sisson 
 
About two and a half years ago, my wife and I enclosed our front yard 
with a vinyl fence and decided to create a drought tolerant theme that 
included rustic antiques such as wagon wheels, plows and whirligigs. 
After clearing away the old lawn and laying down 6,000# of flat stone 
over a monthôs period of time, I realized I met more neighbors while 
working in front then I had over the past 15 years. As we sat out front 
after a day of work, it seemed only natural to invite those neighbors to 
join us, so we decided to try something new: We put a sign out front 
advertising, ñThird Thursday, Bring a Chair and Beverageò. This 
proved a great way to meet neighbors and make new friends. We   
average 10 to 20 neighbors each month. We then started a Casimir 
Neighborhood Facebook page, encompassing our natural boundaries 
like major boulevards and a waterway. To date, we have 90 members. 
Toping it off, we have a ñLittle Free Libraryò.  

 
NTHA Member Feature: Jason Amadio  
 

NTHA: Did you grow up in North Torrance and what does North Torrance mean to you?  

Amadio: Iôve always lived in the North Torrance area and went to North Torrance 

schools. I started my education at Yukon elementary, then moved on to Magruder    

Middle school and completed my public education at North High school. North Torrance 

means home to me. Anyone who grows up in the North Torrance area knows what I 

mean.  

 

NTHA: Did you play sports? 

Amadio: Growing up I played many sports including AYSO soccer for region 16 from 

elementary school all the way through high school. I played youth basketball through 

the city of Torrance Parks and Recreation Department as well as little league baseball. 

While attending North High, I played football and soccer for all four years. I earned 1st 

team all pioneer league, 2nd team all CIF, and 2nd team Daily Breeze all area for     

soccer my senior year.  

 

NTHA: I understand you coach the North High Girls soccer team, what do you most appreciate about coaching? 

Amadio: Yes, I have coached at North High for three years. You could say soccer was my first love so being able 

to pass down the knowledge I have learned throughout my years to the next generation and hopefully make them 

fall in love with the game as I did is what I appreciate most about coaching, as well as watching the development 

of each athlete.  

 

NTHA: Why did you choose to become a Teacher in Torrance Unified School District? 

Amadio: You could say teaching is in my blood. Both of my parents were teachers and ever since I was a little kid 

I wanted to be just like them. I want to inspire and teach the students to be the best they can be just like those 

teachers who came before me did. TUSD raised me and helped me to become the person I am today, and I want 

to give back to my city.   

 

NTHA: Is there anything else youôd like to share with us? 

Amadio: I have a special needs brother who is five years younger than me. I have truly benefited from being a part 
of all that goes into helping him to develop his abilities in life. I have volunteered with Special Olympics and some 
of his other organizations. It is always fun and rewarding to work with these athletes who get so much pleasure 
from participating.  

The North Torrance Homeowners Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; your contributions make a difference. 
PO Box 7218, Torrance, CA 90504 
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You are invited to advertise in the NTHA Newsletter. To advertise, email Brandon Matson at brm336@gmail.com 

 
Legal Representation in areas of Family Law and    

Criminal Defense.  
 

Offices of Rebecca L. Stitt, Attorney at Law 

NTHA Business and Professional Supporters Directory 

39th Annual Harry Sutter Memorial Turkey 
Trot Fun Run 

 
The City of Torrance Community 
Services Department invites the  
entire family to participate in its   
annual Harry Sutter Memorial     
Turkey Trot Fun Run.  This        
three-mile fun run will begin at 8:00 
a.m. on Thanksgiving morning. After 
the fun run, there will be a          
spectacular post run prize drawing 

for mountain bikes, dinner vouchers, gym memberships 
and many other outstanding prizes. All registered         
participants will receive a commemorative Turkey Trot 
shirt.  
 
To register, visit www.torranceca.gov/our-city/citywide-
special-events/turkeytrot 

Building Bridges Fall 4 Wellness Fair 

 
 

The Torrance Unified School District Building Bridges 

Community Collaborative is hosting a Wellness Fair for 

students and their families in Torrance & the South Bay. 

There will be free fun family activities, demonstrations, 

giveaways, informational booths, and free healthy        

refreshments! 

 

When: Sat, October 13, 11:00 AM ï 2:00 PM 

Where: Torrance High School, 2336 Plaza del Amo,    

Torrance, 90501 

Registration: www.eventbrite.com/e/building-bridges-fall-4

-wellness-fair-tickets-47003194821 

 


